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The National Security Archive
Gelman Library, Suite 701
2130 H Street, NW
Washington, DC 20037

Dear Mr. Ferroggiaro:

This is in response to your September 3, 2002, Freedom of Information Act (FOIA)
request.

Other than my November 19, 2001, memorandum, of which you have a copy, this
Directorate has no documents responsive to your request.

Should you deem this no record response to be a denial, you may appeal this finding by
offering justification to support an additional search effort. Any such appeal must be sent to this
Directorate and postmarked no later than 60 calendar days after the date of this letter.

Sincerely,

H. J. McIntyre

Director




